
Delegates: 
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BenDavid-Hadar, Dr. Pascale Benoliel, 
and Dr. Ela Luria

Prof. Dr. Georg Krücken, University of 
Kassel, International Center for Higher 
Education Research (INCHER)

Four faculty members from the Faculty 
of Education at Bar-Ilan University are 
set to visit the University of Kassel in 
Germany. Their mission is to forge 
stronger collaborative ties with their 
academic counterparts and the 
institution's leadership. The delegation's 
agenda includes meetings with the 
President, the Head of the 
Internationalization Department, and 
the Head of the Equality Unit.

They will also liaise with senior 
academics from various programs at the 
University of Kassel, particularly the 
Sociology of Diversity and Education 
Management programs. A significant 
part of their visit includes participation in 
a research seminar and joint activities at 
the renowned International Center for 
Higher Education Studies (INCHER), 
which is housed within the University of 
Kassel.

All these engagements aim to set the 
stage for a deeper international 
partnership between the two 
universities.
Funding for the delegation was 
generously provided by the European 
Union, Erasmus+ program. 

To schedule a meeting or for more information, 
please contact Dr. Annette Bamberger: 
Annette.bamberger@biu.ac.il
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